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OCT 0 5 1934

Docket No. 50-440

The Cleveltad Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: T. Silakoski, Training
Manager

Perry Nuclear Project
10 Center Road
Perry, Ohio 44081

'6 ear Mr. Silakoski:

The Operator Licensing staff has been reviewing the status of licensing
actions taken at the Perry Nuclear Project. Since there has been an extended
period between your initial examinations and your scheduled fuel load date, a
complete re-examination may be warranted. In order for us to come to a
decision regarding this matter we must request additional information.

Please furnish us with a listing of any further, or additional training the
initial applicants received since the written examination. Include in your
listing a brief explanation of the topics covered, the length, and if the
session was self study or formal instruction.

Following the review of the requested information, you will be informed of our
decision regarding a re-examination. If you need further information please
contact Mr. J. McMillen or Mr. T. Lang of the Operato* Licensing Section.

Sincerely,

1.

R. D. Walker, Chief
Operations Branch
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Lang/ld cMilleh Walker
10/02/84
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